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Prohibition to Navigation 

Notice to Mariners: September 2024 – November 2024 

Inspection of the Colne Barrier Mitre Gate 

Colne Estuary, Essex 

Bam Nuttall and Huntons Engineering who are working on behalf of the 
Environment Agency are scheduled to inspect our mitre floodgate of our storm surge 
barrier this year and to do so, we need to work in the watercourse using floating 
platforms.  

The platforms would impact the navigational channel of the Colne Barrier; 
however, vessels will still be able to transit through the structure. The risk of this can be 
managed by adding sufficient lighting and beacons to the temporary working equipment 
to aid river users in avoiding the structure while navigating through the flood barrier.  
  
Table 1 Location of frame assembly 

Site  Lat (DDM)  Long (DDM) NGR 
1 51° 51' 7.63" N 0° 57' 45.78" E TM0414321208 

Location Plan of Frame structure 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact: Jonathan Russell, Environment Agency  
Email contact:  StourandcolneAP@environment-agency.gov.uk  
Environment Agency Incident Hotline: 0800 80 70 60 
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